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Tony, 

On the revised agenda you sent Wednesday, there were additional points of 
clarification for two of my clients sites at Langwathby and Appleby relating to noise. 
For completeness, I attached the noise reports for those two sites that have been 
provided previously to the Council. 

In relation to the agenda comment querying ‘atmospheric pollution’ in respect of 
Appleby, I am not aware that Appleby or the site lies within an air quality management 
area nor have I seen any evidence that there is a particular air quality problem for this 
site. Air quality management areas exist in Penrith Town Centre at Victoria Rd and 
Castlegate and also at Eamont Bridge, not at Appleby. 

I hope this clarifications will help reduce time at the hearing session. 

Dan Mitchell 

Partner 
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